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News to You - Weekly Newsletter 

Week 5 - Spring Term - 09.02.18 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
This week has been a busy week for everyone in school. Our careers day  was a great success with 

many parents and members of the community coming in to inspire our children with ideas for 

careers in the future. A big thank you to Mr Smith who came in to talk to pupils about Cricket in 

KS2, Mrs Good who spoke to KS2 regarding Engineering, Police Constable Smith with KS2 to talk 

to the children about her role, Mrs Yuill and Maisie came in to talk to pupils in Early Years, Mrs 

Granger came to speak about her role as a Veterinary Assistant and finally to Mrs Laybourn who 

came to talk about her role in Occupational Therapy. 

Our children have also been busy. Our triumphant Hart swimming team celebrated their win of the  

Hartlepool Town Small Schools Swimming Trophy with a visit to the Mayor's Parlour in the Civic Centre. 

You may have seen the team's picture in the local press. A fantastic achievement to them, well done! A 

big well done also goes to the pupils from Hart who took part in the Cross Country event at High  

Tunstall this week and also to our Year 2 pupils who went to Brierton Sports Centre for a Skipping  

Festival. 

You may have seen the parking restrictions that have appeared outside of school. Most of you will know 

the long journey I have been on with this (pardon the pun) and the amount of  time this has taken. After 

two years we now have yellow lined parking restrictions in place along most of Magdalene Drive which 

are now enforceable. I would also urge parents not to park on the unlined part of Magdalene Drive as 

this also causes a safety issue for our children. I know it is a small minority of parents who park on  

Magdalene Drive but I ask all parents to consider the safety of our children and park in the Parish Council 

Car Park or elsewhere in the village. We very much appreciate parents and grandparents support on this. 

I am still in discussion with the Council on implementing a walking bus from the Raby Arms car park to 

school and there are a number of things that need to be considered and sorted before this would be able 

to be put in place. I will keep parents up to date with this project, but lots of work is going on behind the 

scenes, as always at our school. 

We hope all of our families have a great half term break and we look forward to seeing everyone back 

safe and well for Spring Term 2. 

Mrs. Heaton 

A Message From the Head Teacher 

Dates for your Diary and other Information... 

Star of The Week 

Early Years - Elise Thompson 

Year 1/2 - Jessica Lowther 

Year 3/4 - Ata Sert 

Year 5/6 - Freya Pounder 

 

Hart Citizen  

Early Years - Jack Douglas 

Year 1/2 - Lewis Elliot 

Year 3/4 - Alfie Crosbie 

Year 5/6 - Ben Taylor 

 

Maths Award   

Early Years - Jacob Carter 

Year 1/2 - Adrian Britcliffe 

Year 3/4 - Phoebe Cooper 

Year 5/6 - Jack Wilkinson 

 

Golden Quill  

Early Years - Harley Lewan-

dowski 

Year 1/2 - Morgan Campbell 

Crosbie 

Year 3/4 - Harrison Castle Rees 

Year 5/6 - Carys Stoker 

Award Winners This Week 

Monday 19th February - Return to school after half term. 
Wednesday 21st – Friday 23rd February - Year 3/4 Ford Castle Residential. 
Tuesday 6th March & Wednesday 7th March - 3.30pm - 6.00pm - Parent Consultation 
dates. A letter will be sent home closer to the time with the designated dates for your 
child’s class. 
Friday 23rd February - APP at High Tunstall for Rugby - 1.30pm - 2.30pm. 
Thursday 1st March - World Book Day - Please come into school wearing an outfit that 
fits in with the theme: ‘Characters We Admire’. Remember to bring a snack and a 
drink for the afternoon reading session. 
Thursday 29th March - Easter Service at Hart Church - 2.00pm. All are welcome to 
attend. 
Thursday 29th March - Break up for Easter holidays. 
Monday 16th April - Return to school. 
Wednesday 27th June - Friday 29th June - Year 5/6 York Residential. 


